
 

The Castle Pines North Metro District provides clean, safe, reliable, on-demand drinking water, wastewater, stormwater,  
parks, trails, and open space services to the people of Castle Pines, west of I-25.  

Board meetings are available for viewing via live video stream and video recording at cpnmd.org. 

 
  

Friday, June 5, 2020 
 

PLAYGROUNDS OPEN 
Use At Your Own Risk 

Consistent with Section I, Subsection H (2)(a) of the Colorado Department of Public Health & 
Environment’s Fifth Amended Public Health Order 20-28, our playgrounds in The Retreat, Coyote Ridge, 
and Daniels Gate parks are now open.  Use the playgrounds at your own risk and on the following 
conditions: 

1. Playground users need to bring their own hand sanitizer and apply it immediately before and after 
touching playground equipment; 

2. No more than ten people at a time may use each playground; and 
3. Maintain a minimum six-feet of social distancing. 

We continue encouraging residents to take advantage of our system of parks and trails.  You may view, 
download, and print a PDF of CPNMD’s trail map here.  CPNMD’s skatepark, basketball courts, and picnic 
areas are also open. 
 
We thank you for your consideration and patience during the COVID-19 pandemic.  Please be safe! 
 
Sincerely, 

https://cpnmd.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=58c7eb1d17f0d77dce933a6a0&id=7f094ddc07&e=f6a346ad93
https://cpnmd.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=58c7eb1d17f0d77dce933a6a0&id=7f094ddc07&e=f6a346ad93
https://cpnmd.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=58c7eb1d17f0d77dce933a6a0&id=90cdd5f354&e=f6a346ad93

